
WHAS ANNUAL TRIP 2024 – CHATSWORTH HOUSE 

This year’s WHAS Annual Trip will be a visit to Chatsworth House & Gardens near 

Bakewell in Derbyshire.  Our visit will be on Sunday 30th June 2024 

Depart from outside WCC Cape Road car park at 09.00 a.m. 

(free parking available on a Sunday) 

Return from Chatsworth at 4.00 p.m. 

to arrive back around 6.15 p.m. (traffic permitting) 

See the Chatsworth House web-site or enquire for further information. 

The cost of the trip for a Garden only visit will be as below.  A timed afternoon entry ticket 

for a self-guided tour of the House is available for an additional £5 per person. 

WHAS Members £33 

WHAS Non-members £36 

You are requested to book by 12th May 2024 to reserve your place(s) 

The Carriage House Café and the Cavendish Restaurant are both located in the 18th century 

Stables Block at Chatsworth, with The Parlour available in the Stables Courtyard for ice 

cream, cakes and drinks, should you require a meal or refreshments. 

Please complete the form below and return by email or post along with remittance to: 

Peter Lamb, 5 The Templars, Bridge End, Warwick CV34 6PF 

email:  prlamb@tiscali.co.uk  Tel:  01926 499905 
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Cheques payable to: Warwick Horticultural & Allotment Society 

 or by BACS to Sort Code: 20-48-08, Account: 60023795 

Name:   

Address:   

   

   

Telephone number(s):   

email address:   

Wheelchair or mobility scooter needed? (Y/N):   

Are you likely to require (number): Lunch?   Snack?   (does not commit you) 

Number of tickets required: WHAS Members:   Non-members:   

Number of House Entry tickets at an additional £5 per person:   

Total remittance enclosed:   £   by Cheque: ☐  BACS: ☐  (please indicate) 

PLEASE NOTE WE MAY BE UNABLE TO REFUND FOR LATE CANCELLATIONS 


